EART

Empowering the People of Africa to Survive and to Thrive Beyond the HIVFAIDS Pandemic

Together we raised $71,277
toward the End of Year Campaign!

Thank you so much for supporting the HEART End of Year campaign. Every dollar
makes a significant impact to lives changed in Kenya. This is in additional to our regular
monthly donors and donations to specific programs. Your prayers, friendship and
financial supported are truly appreciated. May you be blessed in 2019!

Video from Vickie

With grateful hearts,
The HEART staff

*End of Year giving receipts for online donations can be found under your account on
Network For Good. Donations made through the office will receive a mailed receipt by
the end of January.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lxAIhOAzLr8&feature=youtu.be
http://heart.networkforgood.com

Please welcome Natalie Hickey to the
California HEART office! The
Colorado HEART office will be
closing next summer as Jen Friel
graduates nursing school, and
Natalie will begin to transition into the

Finance role this spring. We are
thankful God brought Natalie to
HEART during this busy season!

All checks and credit card donations,
as well as Team and Lodge
payments will now go through the
Auburn Office.

HEART

P.O. Box 5675

Auburn, CA 95604

Ph: 530-885-9600

The 19th Anniversary Celebration
will feature keynote speakers Vickie
Winkler and Isaac Mzee focusing on
the "Next Gen" from Poverty to
Empowerment.

Dinner Tickets are $85 and can be
purchased by calling the Auburn
office 530-885-9600 or emailing
Stephanie Gunton. Raffle tickets
for 4 Disney Tickets or a four night
'Safari West' in Santa Rosa
California are $50 and you need not
be present to win!

Thank you to our Dinner Committee
Chairs Stephanie Gunton and Pam
Tweet for organizing this fantastic
event!
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